
District 3 March 2025 News 

 

Greetings from District 3 

We are working with the committee for the Spring Area Conference being held in 

Clear Lake in June.  Flyers are out so don’t forget to book your hotel rooms and 

register for this conference. 

Our district Serenity Day is being held July 12th at the Calkins Nature Center 

outside of Iowa Falls.  The theme, speaker and agenda have just been decided on 

this past week and the flyers are being made.  We will get one sent off to the 

website as soon as they are done, so watch for that wonderful event coming up. 

So, mark your calendars to enjoy some fun, friendship and fellowship. 

 

Yours in Service,  

Laura S 

District 3 Representative 

 

 


